
          
Class A          
 

Name Description Type How Taken Effects Sought Symptoms 

Heroin.  
Smack, H, Skag, 

Brown 

Light Brown, white 
or off white 

powder 
Depressant 

Injected, snorted 
or smoked 

Relaxation, 
euphoria, escapism 

Pinprick pupils, flu like 
symptoms, pale skin, 

muscular tremors, 
constipation. 

Cocaine. 
Coke, C, 

Charlie, Snow 

Shiny white 
powder 

Stimulant 
Snorted, rubbed 

into sensitive 
areas 

Exhilaration, 
strength, alertness 

and sensitivity 

Dilated pupils, rapid 
heartbeat, increased 

blood pressure. Chest 
pains 

Crack. 
Rock, Crystal 

Small wax crystals 
can be white or off 

white in colour. 
Stimulant Smoked 

Huge rush of 
euphoria 

Dilated pupils, rapid 
onset of depression, 
loss of self-control, 

aggression 

Ecstasy. 
E, Xtcy 

Mitsubishi, 
Adam, 
Doves 

Different coloured 
tablets usually 

with designs on 
Stimulant Orally 

Abundant energy, 
loved up feeling, 
increased colour 

perception 

Dilated pupils, rapid 
heartbeat, increased 

blood pressure. 
Flushed appearance, 
dehydration and thirst 

LSD. 
Tabs, Acid, Trips 

Small pieces of 
card/paper with 

colourful designs 
Hallucinogenic 

Orally, Skin 
absorption or via 
sensitive areas 

Heightened 
awareness of colour 

and sound. 
Hallucinating 

Spaced out 
appearance, 

disorientation, panic, 
paranoia and 
aggression 

Magic 
Mushrooms. 

Shrooms, 
Mushies 

Small dried 
mushrooms 

Hallucinogenic 
Orally or mixed 

as a tea 

Heightened 
awareness of colour 

and sound. 
Hallucinating 

Spaced out 
appearance, 

disorientation, panic, 
paranoia, aggression 

and nausea 

 

 



Class B   
 

Name Description Type How Taken Effects Sought Symptoms 

Amphetamine. 
Billy, whiz, sulph, 

meth, speed 

White, grey 
course powder. 

Multi coloured tablets 
Stimulant 

Snorted, orally, 
Injected 

Increased alertness, 
abundant energy and 

confidence 

Dilated pupils, rapid 
heartbeat, increased blood 

pressure. Rapid weight 
loss 

Mephedrone 
Meow/Mcat 

Bubble 
White Powder Stimulant 

Snorted, 
Swallowed 

Similar to Ecstasy 

Dilated pupils, rapid 
heartbeat, increased blood 

pressure. Nose bleeds, 
sore throats 

Codeine, 
DF118s, 
Dihydros 

White scored tablets 
Depressant 
Analgesic 

Orally, injected 
Pain Relief, mildly 

hallucinogenic 

Slowed reactions, 
pale skin, shallow 

breathing slowed heart rate 
low body temp 

Cannabis. 
Weed, dope, 
blow, grass, 
ganga, puff 

Dried leaves may 
contain small flowers. 

Brown resin 
Depressant 

Smoked, Inhaled 
and eaten 

Calming effect, 
happy chilled out 

Pale skin, poor co-
ordination, slurred speech, 

body & eyelid tremors, 
confusion paranoia, dilated 

pupils 

Ketamine. 
K, Kit Kat, 
Special K 

White Powder or 
clear liquid 

Depressant 
Analgesic 

Orally or snorted 
Hallucinogenic, out  
body experience 

Injury without pain, 
excessive use can cause 

breathing and heart 
problems 

 

 

Class C 
 

Name Description Type How Taken Effects Sought Symptoms 

GHB, Liquid xtcy, 
GBH, 

Clear Liquid or salt 
like crystals 

Depressant 
Analgesic 

Orally, injected 
Out of body 

experience, lack of 
pain 

Slowed heart rate, shallow 
breathing, constricted 

pupils, unconsciousness 

Benzodiazepines 
 

Benzos, Vallies, 
Mazzies, Moggies 

Good quality 
tablets or capsules 
usually scored or 

branded 

Anti- Depressant Orally 
Calming effect, slows 

mentally, relieve 
tension 

Overdose can be a 
problem, drowsiness, 

memory loss, panic attacks 

 

 


